OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT Box 1860 • Providence, RI 02912 • USA Phone 401 863-2234 • Fax 401 863-7737

Ruth J. Simmons

October 12, 2011

Jon Jureidini Child Psychiatrist Clinical Professor University of Adelaide North Adelaide, 5006 SOUTH AUSTRALIA

Dear Professor Jureidini,

Thank you for your recent letter requesting a retraction of Dr. Martin Keller's article. I have taken the liberty of sharing your letter with Dean of Medicine & Biological Sciences Edward Wing and will ask him to reply to you directly.

I appreciate your taking the time to write.

Ruth J. Simmons

RJS/dms

Sincerely,